TOWN OF TRURO

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666
Tel: 508-349-7004, Extension: 110 or 124 Fax: 508-349-5505

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 30, 2023
Town Moderator Announces Further Continuance of Special Town Meeting

Special Town Meeting was continued on Saturday, October 21, 2023, at 10:00 am to November 29,
5:30 pm pursuant to GL.c.39,§ 10, for up to 14 days.

On November 2™ at 5:30 p.m. at Truro Central School, the Town Moderator will continue the Special
Town Meeting for an additional 14 days until November 16" at 5:30 pm at the Truro Central School in
order to allow for the pending voter registration challenges to be heard and resolved.

The Town Clerk continues to prepare for the Board of Registrar hearings of the sixty-six voter
registration challenges, with anticipation of those hearings commencing soon. For more information,
please view the Town Clerk webpage: https://www.truro-ma.gov/town-clerk

While voters are welcome to attend the November 2"¢ meeting, the Moderator will only open the
meeting and continue it for up to another 14 days pursuant to GL.c.39,§ 10. There will be no check-in
for voters and the Town Moderator will not be taking any motions, questions or undertaking any of the
business on the special town meeting warrant.

The Town of Truro continues its tradition of providing childcare services for working families available
through the Community Services Department, and Seniors are always welcome to take advantage of
transportation services from their residence to and from Special Town Meeting. Additional information
for both of those services can be found by calling (508) 413-9507, for more information on
transportation, visit www.truro-ma.gov/council-on-aging. The Recreation/Beach Division is offering
childcare, for more information or to sign up, visit www.trurorec.com.

Thank you again for your patience and cooperation during this process.

Contact:

Administration Office

Email: pio@truro-ma.gov

Office: (508) 349-7004 ext.110 or ext.124
Fax: (508) 349-5505
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